
Online Voting for At-Large Medical Board Seat – to all active, 
permanent Physician MD/DO credentials 
Subject: Medical Board At-Large Seat Election 

Due to an unforeseen issue, voting for the At-Large seat on the S.C. Board of Medical Examiners was 
temporarily suspended. Although we have resolved the issue, we must begin voting anew for this seat. 
Therefore, voting for the At-Large seat will open on April 5, 2022, and will remain open until midnight 
on April 20, 2022. No ballots will be accepted after midnight on this date. Please note, if you have already 
voted in the election for the At-Large seat prior to April 5, 2022, you MUST CAST YOUR VOTE AGAIN, in 
order for your vote to be counted. Please note that the voting for the District 5 seat was unaffected by 
this issue and will continue as planned. 

Information about each candidate is available here, and on the S.C. Board of Medical Examiners’ website 
at: https://llr.sc.gov/med/updates.aspx.  

To access the online voting portal and submit your votes, please login at: 
https://eservice.llr.sc.gov/OnlineElection.  

UserID and Password:  

• If you do not know your USER ID, you may request it online at the following link: 
(https://eservice.llr.sc.gov/SSO/Login/RecoverUserId) 

• Please be sure to select the correct Board: MEDICAL EXAMINERS 
• Please be sure to enter the last 5 digits of your SSN  

• If you do not know your PASSWORD, you may reset it online at the following link: 
(https://eservice.llr.sc.gov/SSO/Login/RecoverPass).  You will need your USER ID and a valid email on file 
with the Board in order to request a password reset link. 

If you still need assistance with your UserID and/or password, contact the Medical Board at: 
Medboard@llr.sc.gov or (803) 896-4500. 

Once logged in, you will only be able to vote in elections for which you are eligible to vote. The voting 
portal will allow only one vote per seat. The names of all individuals who submitted valid petitions to the 
Board are included on each election ballot.   

If you have any difficulties utilizing the online voting system, please contact the Board office at 
Medboard@llr.sc.gov or at 803-896-4500, to request a paper ballot be mailed to you. Only one vote per 
license will be accepted for each seat. 

Sincerely, 

Margaret Murdock 
Board Administrator 
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